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Water Improvement Project and Street Closure (Update) 

 
Copperas Cove, Texas – The City of Copperas Cove, along with A & S Underground 
Construction, will be conducting a Water Improvement Project in the 1000 block of Jonathan 
Lane. The project is scheduled to begin on April 18, 2018 and last approximately four to six 
weeks, weather permitting. During construction Jonathan Lane will be closed to thru traffic, 
between Bowen Avenue and Risen Star Lane, from Monday thru Friday between the hours 
of 8am to 5pm. Residents who live in the 1000 block of Jonathan Lane will be required to 
remove their vehicles from the street each day from 8am to 5pm as well. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to seek alternate routes, as well as observe and obey all traffic 
signs during construction. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience and appreciate 
the patience and cooperation from our citizens.  
 
Any questions or concerns should be directed to Water Distribution at (254)547-2416 or 
Public Works at (254)547-0751. 

 
(See Attached Map) 
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